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The Kendall County Sheriff’s Office Announces a Temporary Road 

Closure/Detour on July 5
th

 and 6
th

, 2019 

On July 5
th
 and 6

th
, 2019 the Kendall County Fair Association will be hosting a rodeo performed 

by Fox Valley Pro Rodeo that is expected to have very high attendance.  The Sheriff’s Office will 

be implementing the same traffic pattern that is used during the Kendall County Fair for this two 

day event.  Attached is a copy of the traffic pattern that will occur on: 

Friday, July 5
th

 from 5:00 PM to 10:00 PM 

Saturday, July 6
th

 from 5:00 PM to Midnight 

There will be NO direct access to Route 71 off of Highpoint Road and no access to Highpoint Rd   

off RT71 during the rodeo.  There will be heavier traffic than normal on Highpoint Road and 

Legion Road, so you may want to use different routes during this time.  There will be signs posted 

in multiple locations and deputies present during peak traffic times.    

   Any questions or comments can be directed to: 

   Deputy Commander Mitch Hattan (630) 553-7500 x 1109 mhattan@co.kendall.il.us 

   Commander Jason Langston (630) 553-7500 x 1134 jlangston@co.kendall.il.us 
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